

October 15, 2020

Dear Parent:

Congratulations! Your son or daughter was recently elected by their troop/crew into Scouting's National Honor Society, the Order of the Arrow (OA). The Order of the Arrow is a service and leadership organization within the Boy Scouts of America and has been a part of the BSA since 1915. If you would like more information about our prestigious organization, please visit https://oa-bsa.org. The fact that your youth has been elected signifies that they best exemplify the high ideals of the Scout Oath and Law.

In order to become a full member of the OA, each elected member must participate in an induction weekend. Due to COVID-19, this weekend has been shorted to a little over a night and a day and will be done virtually on November 6-7, 2020 starting at 6:00PM. This induction event will be the last opportunity this year for your Scout to become a member of the OA.

We have scheduled two parent meetings in order to discuss the details of the induction experience and answer any questions you might have. You only need attend one of the meetings below as they cover the same content.

1. Tuesday, October 20, 2020 at 7:00PM via Zoom:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87872841959?pwd=VnlxSm80RTBiVFUxTDV2LzRnaTFPdz09

OR

2. Thursday, October 22, 2020 at 7:00 PM via Zoom:

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81391211675?pwd=czZyNW9XRmxRY0FaMHpidlNsK0NnQT09

Both these links have been emailed to your Scout's email address. If you have any questions, please feel free to email us at adviser@achewonnimat.org. If you are unable to attend, information can also be found on the Achewon Nimat website, www.achewonnimat.org.

Thank you for your time and we look forward to seeing your Scout become a member of the OA.

Yours in Scouting,

Steve Kline, Eric Parnell, Rob Wong Achewon Nimat OA Advisers

